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It has been a busy fortnight!    

Reception have been learning about 

Diwali and also enjoying the book, 

Supertato by Sue Hendra.  

Year One have been  learning about 

Christianity in RE and been practising     

subtraction. 

Year Two had a lovely day on 

Wednesday, where the Freshwater 

Theatre came into school to support 

the children’s learning about The 

Gunpowder Plot.  

Yesterday, the children took part in 

Remembrance Day at school. We 

often see the poppy drop from the 

school playground but unfortunately, 

it was cancelled this year. One of our 

Year 2 children, Ava , presented the 

bouquet to Sophie, Countess of   

Wessex at the Bedworth parade.  

Well done Ava! 

Mr Bulloch came to visit the school 

last week. He will be visiting every 

Friday until the end of term. Please 

say hello if you see Mr Bulloch at one  

of the school gates. 

Louise Duncan 

Covid 

We will contact  you if your child is a 

close contact of a  positive case. Your 

child should have a PCR test but does 

not need to isolate. Please let us 

know your child’s PCR result.  

 

If your child has one of the main 3 

Covid symptoms, they will need a PCR 

test and isolate until they receive a 

negative test result. In this case, 

please send us the negative PCR   

result before they return. They can 

return to school after they have a 

negative  result, once they are well. If 

your child has one of the 3 main 

symptoms, and you choose not to 

have a PCR test, they will need to 

isolate for 10 days.  

 

If someone in your household has a 

positive Covid result, please keep 

your child off school until they have 

had a negative PCR. Please send this 

result into school. 

 

If your child has Covid symptoms at 

school, we will contact you to ask you 

to collect your child. Please ensure 

this is done as soon as possible.  

 

Please let  us know about any positive 

cases as soon as possible. The out of 

hours phone number is 07856 

907850. Please phone if you have any 

positive cases. Please leave a        

message– I will get back to you. 

Coats  

As the weather turns colder, please 

ensure your child has a coat, gloves 

and hat in school. 

 

We keep windows open in the       

classrooms to keep them well                   

ventilated. Please ensure your child 

also has a jumper or cardigan in 

school. 

Autumn 2 dates 

15/11/21—Odd socks day—Anti  

bullying week 

16/11/21—2022 Intake Open Evening 

17/11/21—Flu vaccinations—whole 

school 

18/11/21—Author day 

19/11/21—Children in Need 

17/12/21—Break up for Christmas 

MORE DATES TO FOLLOW 

Author day 

Unfortunately, Chloe Inkpen had to 

cancel our author day after half term. 

The good news is that we have     

managed to re-arrange this for   

Thursday 18th November. We can 

accept any book signings order forms 

until  Tuesday 16th November. Please 

send them into your child’s class 

teacher. 

Children in Need 

On November 19th, the children can 

come into school in non-uniform (and 

any Pudsey themed clothing). Please 

bring in a £1 for this important cause. 

Thank you 


